Dave was a perfectionist, even though he said he was not, he loved his passion behind the lens, and it showed. Every time you
chatted with him at whatever event he was at he was always talking about what he was going to do next year to make his shots
better for the following year.

An avid photographer, you could always count on Dave to capture the moment, whether it was family, the ducks at Polson Park, the
stunning Okanagan views, local bands, Boogie Bash™, or his newest passion of RC's. Dave was always the man behind the camera.
He enjoyed being outdoors, anything from hiking, kayaking, quadding, snowmobiling, camping, and shooting. He loved animals of all
kinds, especially his dogs. He was fun, kind, honest and would give you the shirt off his back. An amazing guy who will be sorrowfully
missed.
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As a tribute to Dave and his passion for photography and capturing the moment we want you the Boogie Bash™ attendees to take his
passion and show Dave threw your eyes what Boogie Bash™ means to you. Show him your journey getting to Boogie Bash™, the fun
times throughout Boogie Bash and the ride home. Let us share with Dave how he would have seen Boogie Bash™ this year. He would
want us to be having fun, enjoying the event, and supporting a great cause for injured riders so let us share our photos and videos of
Boogie Bash™ 2024,

So, take your photos and videos and upload them using the QR Code or link below from Boogie Bash™ 2024 for all to see.

Notes:
¢ Link to upload photos or videos.
o https://app.kululu.com/album/pcs17a

You may insert captions and wording when uploading photos or videos.

e  Only if you input your name or comment will they be shown on the picture.

Please upload respectful and appropriate pictures or videos

e Photos or videos will be deleted if they are inappropriate.

Please note that these photos or videos may be used by Society for Injured Riders (SIR}™
and Boogie Bash™ in the future for cther advertising, videos etc.

Please do not upload any photos or videos from previous years.

» They will be taken down.

The pictures will be on a rolling screen in the Beverage gardens and ask the information office for the location.
The link to the full photo wall to view at your pleasure.

*  https://app.kululu.com/s/pcs17a



https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=EKLLyorF0Tc

